
 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 17th December 2021 
 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope you have a lovely Christmas, see you all on Wednesday 5th January. 

Christmas Show 
 

 

We are so proud of the children for 

their Christmas performance  

yesterday.  The County Press have 

asked us to share our photos with 

them– so look out for them during 

the Christmas break. 

Forest School  
 

 

There will be no Forest School on 

the first week back 

after Christmas-

the sessions will 

start the week  

beginning Monday 

10th 

January.  

Please 

note 

that some of the groups 

Letters and Sounds 

 

Here are the sounds we 

will be learning after 

Christmas... 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday– ur (eg fur) 

 

Thursday– ow (eg cow) 

 

Friday– oi (eg coin) 

Amazing Animals 

 

In January we will be 

starting a new topic 

called... 

 

‘Amazing Animals’ 

 

Please upload on to Tapestry any 

photos of pets you have at home, 

or any animals you see over the 

Christ- mas 

break. 
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